
Summary of CUPE 2357 General Membership Meeting - November 29, 2024

Key Points:

●​ Financial Update: The local union's financial status was reviewed, including the bank 
balance and strike fund.

●​ Elections and Installations: Francine Meledoro and Erin Grant were acclaimed as 2nd 
Vice President and Recording Secretary, respectively.

●​ Budget Approval: The 2023 budget was presented and approved, with a focus on legal 
fees, operational costs, and convention expenses.

●​ Bargaining Update: Information was shared about upcoming local bargaining and the 
impact of the recent central bargaining agreement.

●​ Strike Pay and Ratification: Members were updated on strike pay and the implications 
of the ratification vote.

●​ OTIP Partnership: The local union has partnered with OTIP, which will provide financial 
benefits.

●​ OSBCU Convention: Two members at large will be attending the upcoming OSBCU 
convention.

●​ Bill 124: The court's decision to strike down Bill 124 was discussed, along with potential 
implications for members.

Overall, the meeting focused on financial planning, leadership transitions, bargaining 
updates, and the impact of recent labor relations developments.


